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Summary:

Nye stated that at present the United States preferred to "concentrate on pressing
South Africa to adhere to the NPT rather than continuing to enquire about the nature of
the Kalahari facility." The State Department assessment was that while South Africa was
capable of building a bomb at short notice, they did not actually plan to test one at this
time. 
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